

Indian Creek News

July 1989

NEWEST LITTLE NEIGHBOR

Craig and Judy Doubet on Candle Ridge Road are the proud parents of a son, Ryan Phillip Doubet, born May 16th at Brokaw Hospital weighing in at 8 lbs.,8 oz.

ANNUAL FALL PICNIC

Mark your calendars now for the Annual Indian Creek Picnic scheduled for Sunday, September 24th. Rain date is Sunday, October 1st. Any suggestions to top last year's pie baking contest?

WATER ASSOCIATION

The water hydrant on Pepperwood Court will be replaced hopefully in the next few weeks. Homes north of Kellenberger's corner will probably be without water for a full day with a boil order after. You will be notified ahead of the actual date if you are affected.

The chlorinator pump broke down and we are currently using a temporary one not intended for our system. This pump should be replaced soon with no interruption of service or boil order.

An air release valve will soon be installed at the wellhead which should provide some relief for the air collecting at high points in the system.

Please contact Ron Parsons if you have any questions.

HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

Homeowners Association dues of \$40 annually were approved at the June Board Meeting. Homeowners currently on the water system will pay \$10 of the \$75 quarterly water bill beginning with the June payment. Lot owners are being billed \$40 annually.

Mowing of the multiflora rose in the common area will be done as soon as state funding is approved.